On Friday November 4th, the Devon Country Fair presented a check in the amount of
$300,000 to Bryn Mawr Hospital based on the outstanding results of our spring show! We
are thrilled to be able to continue the mission of the Country Fair and honor our
commitment to Bryn Mawr Hospital. A very special thank you to YOU for your efforts to
help make this happen! This would never have been possible without you, and we are
grateful.




